
 

Circular No.77/2023-24                                                                                  10th Sepetember 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly be informed that Monday, 18th September 2023 will be a holiday on account of 

Ganesh Chaturthi. The Exam scheduled on the above date has been postponed to 

Tuesday, 19th September 2023. The other exam dates remains unchanged. 

*Note: Half day leave will not be granted during exam days. 

 

Principal 


